Dear Kingston Families,

Thank you to all who tried out for the 2018-19 Boys’ Basketball Season. With the number of students that tried out, it would not have been possible to keep all the players on the rosters.
This year, the coaching staff made careful consideration regarding attitudes, grades, attendance, and skill when considering players whom the program would retain. Also taken into consideration was the balance of grade levels on each of the rosters as the coaching staff is continually keeping an eye to the future while we focus on the present of the boys’ basketball program. 
The decision-making process is never easy. It is one that the coaching staff takes seriously into which much thought and heart-felt evaluation has gone. There will always be disappointment for some players, their families, and for coaches once tryout week finishes. The coaching staff wishes the best to every player, regardless of their status with the program this year, in all their future athletic endeavors.
Again, thank you for your efforts and support of Kingston High School athletics.

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Coach Boyd
